

Christ Church Cathedral School

912 Vancouver Street Victoria, British Columbia V8V 3V7 Telephone (250) 383-5125 Facsimile (250) 383-5128 cathedralschool@cathedralschool.ca

October 29, 2015

Dear CCCS Families,

On Monday, Constable Craig Barker visited the school to talk to students about safety tips for Halloween. Ask your sons and daughters if they remember the different ways to be safe and then have a fun and safe Halloween!

This evening we are in for a treat with the PSG Halloween Dance! Families are welcome to come out and enjoy the activities. Refreshments are available for sale. See you there!

Tomorrow we hold our Parent-Teacher interviews. This is the time to connect with the teachers about how your son or daughter is settling into the routines of school this year. We will be focusing on work habits and effort at this point. We hope to see you here tomorrow.

Weekly Calendar

For detailed listings, please check the website: cathedralschool.ca

Thursday, October 29	PSG Halloween Dance 6:00 - 8:30 pm
Friday, October 30	Parent / Teacher Interviews. No school.
Saturday, October 31	Daylight Savings Time. Remember to turn your clocks back one hour tonight.
Wednesday, November 4	Early Dismissal at 2:00 pm
Thursday, November 5	Individual Photo Retake Day

Upcoming Events & Information:

School Photo Order Forms Due—Monday, November 2^{nd} : If you are not ordering photos online and would like to submit your order with a payment by cheque, please return your order to the office by Monday, November 2^{nd} . All orders will be shipped to LifeTouch for processing at the end of the day.

Wednesday, November 4th — Early Dismissal at 2:00 pm.

Photo Retake Day — Thursday, November 5th

Remembrance Day Assembly — **Monday, November 9**th from 9:00 - 10:00 am. Poppies will be available by donation.

Wednesday, November 11th — Remembrance Day. School is closed. Lux Mundi is not available.

Christ Church Cathedral's Weekly E-Newsletter: http://eepurl.com/bDDv3r



We are excited to present a new fundraising opportunity! Click the link to view the products available from Tupperware. http://rhondalyn.my.tupperware.ca/ This will be an ongoing fundraiser with 40% of the proceeds coming back to the school!

Catalogs will be available at the school starting Friday, October 30th.

See all the fundraising programs for our school by visiting the Fundraising page on the school's website. This link will take you there: http://cathedralschool.ca/support-us